
 

 

 

 

2016 General Membership Meeting  

November 11
th

, 2016 

San Luis Yacht Club 

Avila Beach, CA 
  

 

September 10, 2016 

To: All Honorary and Flag Members of the San Luis Yacht Club 

Subject: 2016 General Membership Meeting 

 

Ahoy! The General Membership Meeting of the San Luis Yacht Club will be held on Friday, November 

11, 2016, in the clubhouse at 1800 hours. During the meeting, the membership will be voting on a new 

slate of officers for 2017. Each year a Nominating Committee, generally consisting of five Staff 

Commodores, reviews applicants seeking election to the Board of Directors (Board) 

This committee presents a recommended slate of candidates to the Board. Below is the slate of officers 

that was approved at the September Board meeting for your consideration: 

 

Commodore  Mary Matakovich 

Vice Commodore Chris Barrett 

Rear Commodore Barry Stewart 

Secretary  Melanie Cleveland 

Treasurer  Ron Pigeon 

Sail Fleet Captain Kristin Rasmussen 

Port Captain  Ken San Filippo 

Power Fleet Captain Jim Gilletly 

Cruising Captain Lettie Fuller 

Directors  Scott Erwin 

   Jeff Bucher 

   Bret Clark 

 

Your guests are welcome to attend after the meeting, they should plan to arrive after the meeting (about 

1830 hours). Food will be available. Our bar will be open before and after the approximately ½ hour 

General Membership Meeting. It is EXTREMELY important that you attend this meeting to assure we 

have a quorum to transact business. This is your club and it needs your support.  

 

PLEASE MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 

In the event that you are unable to attend the meeting, an absentee ballot may be requested in writing to 

the SLYC Secretary (secretary@slyc.org) at least thirty (30) days prior to the meeting (request an 

absentee ballot by October 12
th

). Absentee ballots must be completed in entirety and returned fourteen 

(14) days prior to the scheduled meeting (return ballot by October 27
th

). 

 

Respectfully, 

Ray Mattison 

SLYC Commodore 2016 


